
To	whom	it	may	concern,


The	Sunland-	Tujunga	Neighborhood	Council	supports	the	request	for	speed	humps	to	be	placed	in	front	
of	Mount	Gleason	Middle	School	as	requested	by	the	Principal,	Ms.	Cheryl	Minke	and	neighbors	
surrounding	the	school.	The	speed	humps	are	needed	to	help	improve	the	safety	of	our	local	students	on	
Mount	Gleason	Ave.,	Tujunga.


Thank	You


Lydia	Grant


President


Sunland-Tujunga	Neighborhood	Council	


